
Becklin & Whitney 
Consulting Engineers, Inc. 

139 1
ST

 AVE. E, SUITE 100 

P. O. BOX 471 

CAMBRIDGE, MN 55008 

PHONE (763) 689-5631 FAX (763) 552-5631 

 
                                                                       October 19, 2023 

Todd Bohnen 

37707 State Hwy. 18 

Aitkin, MN 

 

RE: Review of Proposed Addition adjacent to 

 Septic System Box Mound 

  

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Introduction 
The owner is planning to build onto the south side of the existing cabin.  A Septic System Box Mound is 

also being installed on west side of property.  The Septic Tank is existing.  We were asked to comment 

about any effects on septic system that would be caused by cabin addition. 

 

Details 

The existing cabin and proposed addition have a 2 foot deep foundation.  The existing Septic Tank is 10 

feet from building and bottom of Tank is 6 feet below grade.  The new Septic Pump Tank will be over 10 

feet from building.  The cabin is 25 to 28 feet from west property line.  The Septic System Box Mound 

edge will be at least 15 feet from cabin. 

 

Discussion 

The existing Septic Tank is outside the influence zone of the cabin foundation and will not be affected by 

the addition.  The new Pump Tank will be further away from the cabin and is approved.  The Septic 

System Box Mound will not be affected by the addition to the cabin. 

 

Conclusions   

The existing Septic Tank and proposed Pump Tank are outside the influence zone of the cabin 

foundation and are approved.  The Septic System Box Mound is at least 15 feet away from cabin 

addition and will not be affected by the cabin foundation and is approved.  Positive drainage must 

be maintained between cabin and Septic System. 

 

Attachments:  

Survey, Sketch, Septic Design 

 

 

I HEREBY CERTIFY THAT THIS PLAN, 

SPECIFICATION, OR REPORT WAS PREPARED BY ME 

OR UNDER MY DIRECT SUPERVISION AND THAT I 

AM A DULY REGISTERED PROFESSIONAL 

ENGINEER UNDER THE    LAWS OF THE STATE OF 

MINNESOTA. 

 
WILLIAM A. BECKLIN, P.E.               

DATE: OCTOBER 19, 2023                 LIC.  NO.  18494



 
 



 
 





















 


